

TDC Minutes

May 5th, 2025
6:30 - 8:00 pm
Zac Sealy Field, SB

Meeting called by: Chip Grennan **Type of meeting:** TDC Board Meeting

President: Chip Grennan **Notes:** Yesenia Bossano

Board Attendees:

President - Chip Grennan	First VP - Lisa Carnes
Treasurer - Lisa Tiemann	Second VP - Erik Natwick
Communications Sec - Stephanie Mumme	Third VP - Misty Love
Recording Secretary - Yesenia Bossano	Fourth VP - Krista Saxe
Social Media - Mike Regas	JV Liasion - Dave Kressler
Webmaster - Matt Romero	

Minutes

Agenda item: Opening Meeting **Presenter:** Chip Grennan

Discussion:

OPENING Meeting called to order at [6:49] PM. Motion seconded by [All board in favor] .

REVIEW/APPROVAL of PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES: Motion to approve last month's meeting minutes (April 2025). Motion approved by [All board in favor]

COMMENTS:

- o 14u team to be invited to the Spring game. Krista to get sizes from Chris Braddock for tops to watch the game.
- o We will be keeping track of volunteer hours via spreadsheet
- o Proposal to schedule another parent meeting in the summer as refresh for upcoming season
- o Proposal for new board position, JV Coordinator (different from JV Liaison) for Stephanie Mumme.
 - All board in favor.
- o Nomination for Hadley Winslow by Matt Romero as new Communication Secretary.
 - All board in favor.
- o By-Law revisions have been sent out. Matt and Dave to review by-laws.
- o Look in to budget to see if we can afford to make volunteer tshirts.

Agenda item: Coach's Report **Presenter:** Coach Burke

Discussion:

- We are unable to do Spring game on the 22nd due to graduation setup being done on the 21st. Looking in to doing Spring game Tuesday, May 20th, at home. If we play at 6, we can probably do a pre-game meal in the Cafeteria.
- 8th graders to do something on their own, maybe.
- Looking for help with field set up for the Spring game.
- We currently have roughly 80 kids on roster (JV and Varsity) for Spirit Kits that need to be ordered.
- Would like to feed referees of the Spring game.
- Admin for Hudl is Coach Ashley and other coaches

Agenda Item: Treasure's Report **Presenter** Lisa Tiemann

Month beginning balance: \$19, 229.85
Money in: \$
Money out: \$
Month ending balance: \$34, 459.66

- Discussion:**
- Taxes completed this Friday, May 9th, going with Liberty
 - Registration \$6150 so far as the 1st of this month. Post to be made for Registration to be paid prior to May 22nd deadline. Needs roster to follow
 - Fundraiser is at about \$2600
 - Large Expenses coming up-Spirit pack (Kelly to get sizes from kids at practice), banners, camera for film \$3000-\$4000
 - Team pictures and headshots, needed for programs. Mike Regas to provide estimate for Seniors and for all the students. Tentative date for pictures, August 2nd. Has received few estimates.
 - Plan to budget for a Summer team building July 24th
 - Vertical Raise to be done in the fall to raise more money on top of Insta Raise.

Agenda Item: First VP **Presenter:** Lisa Carnes

- Discussion:**
- Regular sponsorships are now live on the website.
 - If someone is paying online, they need to communicate with TDC so that we can provide their banners and such.
 - Will send out PDF with sponsorship information to make it more accessible
 - Next fundraiser is Flag Distribution for 4th of July
 - Working on maps as they need to be updated.
 - June 28th is tentative date for flag distribution
 - Committee to include Krista, Stephanie, Jessica, Hadley, Misty.

Agenda item: Second VP **Presenter:** Erik Natwick

- Discussion:**
- All ordered paint has been delivered.
 - Will paint field for the Spring game.
 - Would like help in the future in case he is unable to paint the field. May create a sign up genius in order to get assistance
 - This can be used as a way to turn over the reigns in the future.

Agenda item: Third VP **Presenter:** Misty Love

- Discussion:**
- Meal has been set up for the Spring game with Walk Ons
 - We will try to move the date as Spring game has now been changed to Tuesday, May 20th

Agenda item: Fourth VP **Presenter:** Krista Saxe

- Discussion:**
- Sent message to Bartman, she has pushed out several designs, Bartman stated that they are working on the website.

Agenda Item: JV Liasion **Presenter:** Dave Kressler

- Discussion:**
- Will work on getting the 14u players to come to the Spring game.
 - Will make sure to keep communication going for JV players

Agenda Item: Webmaster **Presenter:** Matt Romero

- Discussion:**
- Website is growing and gaining popularity.
 - Old website is still active, actively working to get link removed from the high school page to make transition smooth.
 - Couple of weeks needed to put new website together. Some functionality still not there yet.
 - Reaching out to under classmen parents in order to get them more involved.
 - New website should include an area for volunteers with email to be sent out directly to volunteer coordinator

Agenda Item: Social Media **Presenter:** Mike Regas

- Discussion:**
- Needs votes for flyer to be used for the 2025 schedule.
 - Are seniors important within the flyer? And if so, needs list of seniors so that he can locate pictures within his files. If pictures are not available, will find time to take pictures to include them within said flyer.
 - Is there a catchphrase? Motto? that can be used throughout the season for posts. *Pending*

Agenda Item: Other Business **Presenter:** Open Forum

- Golf Tournament:**
- Appreciation for Golf Tournament turnout thanks to Hadley Winslow, Lisa Tiemann and Lisa Carnes and all the volunteers including athletes that helped.
 - Golf Tournament Brought in \$26, 070.60, with a goal of \$25,000. Made \$1,070.60 more than predicted.
 - Total cost was \$8,916.07, \$6, 845.63 went to Cocoa Beach Country Club
 - \$2, 070.44 was paid out-of-pocket

- End of Season Banquet:**
- Tentative date of December 14th, 2025
 - Plans to be held at Cocoa Beach Country Club
 - Open to suggestions for other location if pricing is good

Agenda item: President Closing Meeting **Presenter:** Chip Grennan

Discussion:

CLOSING Meeting adjourned by President [[Chip Grennan](#)] at [8:01] PM. Motion Second [[All in Favor](#)]. **NEXT MEETING** tentatively set for [June 2nd](#), at 6:30 p.m. location [TBD](#).

Meeting Attendees:

Yesenia Bossano
Stephanie Mumme
Hadley Winslow
Lisa Carnes
Lisa Tiemann
Krista Saxe
Misty Love
Mike Regas
Dan Burke
Chip Grennan
Chris Braddock
Matt Romero
Dave Kressler
Kelly Grennan
Jessica Jacobs
Erik Natwick
KC Natwick
Michelle Warner
Michelle H
Joe Stroup
Justine Tipps
Morgan Herte

